Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

Happy New Years to all families!!

I hope that everyone is ready to return to school tomorrow. We look forward to seeing you bright and early.

We are opening a school store through Cook's Sporting Goods. The links are attached but in case you can't open it, here is the link and password.

https://cookssports.chipply.com/DB232260  Password: 553a5as

This is a short week, and we don't have any athletic events. Please make sure that the students are at school on time and in proper dress code. Let's start the year off strong and continue "Charging Ahead" in 2024! Let's have a great week Rams!
